
To  
Sounak Bhattacharya 
Mukti Office 
Garia 
Kolkata 
    
                Sub:Letter for informing about               my study and contribution of Mukti 
 
Respected 
Sir,  
                  With due respect and humble submission I, Banasree Loha, scholar of 
Mukti, want to beg your attention for saying that, now I am a studant of 4th year, B. Sc 
nursing in midnapore. Our previous year examination was not conducted for pandemic 
covid situation& declared that, the result of previous examination will be as per internal 
assessment . But still result is not explored. So, I can't submit the result..After exploring 
I shall submit the result.Now my study  &duty both are going well in the midst of covid 
situation. And your contribution is very much helpful in my study . I & my family will be 
remain highly obliged to you. 
 
                     Thanking you 
 
Date:9:07:2021                                            Yours sincerely 
                                       Banasree Loha 
                                     Scholar of Mukti 
 


